
JOIN US!
FREE Carson City Freeway 

Community Fun Walk,  
Run and Bike

Attend anytime for self-paced walk, run or bicycle ride of the new freeway. 
 

NDOT will open the last approximately three miles of freeway between Fairview Drive and 
the South Carson Street junction in south Carson City, opening the final segment of the  

I-580/U.S. 395 Carson City Freeway. 

Walk, run or ride the Carson City Freeway from Fairview Drive 
south before you can drive it!

Directions: From Fairview Drive, turn south onto the new I-580/U.S. 395  
Carson City Freeway and follow event signage to parking.

 
No pets please, excluding service animals. Must arrive at event prior to 11:30 a.m.

Freeway will open to traffic in the weeks following the fun run.
ccfreeway.com       (775) 888-7000

Saturday, July 22, 2017 
9:00 am to 12:00 Noon


